
371,560.

Ottawa, May 16, 1911.

Sir,-

I have to request you to be good enough to make

the necessary valuation of the small extra with of land

containing 0.09 acres and seperately the improvement

thereon, if any, desired by the Canada Northern Pacific

Railway in the Matsqui Nain reserve as shown on the plan

attached to the Surrender (in duplicate) herewith enclos-

ed. You should consult the Indian Council and the Indian

spectally interested and they should concur with your

reasonable valuation.

You should then take the surrender from the In-

dians and you are hereby authorized to take the same.

You will please be careful to comply with the provisions

of the Indian Act relating to the surrender of Indian

lands.

Your obedient servant,

perintendent GeneralDeputy su
Ot Indiß Affairs.

Peter Byrne, Esq.,

Iudian Agent,

New Westminster, B.C.
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